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Addendum No. 01 
 
 
 
 

Subject:  Bodine H.S. for International Affairs – Generator Replacement 
 SDP Contract No. B-052 (C) of  2016/17 
 

 
Location:             Bodine High School of International Affairs 
 1101 N. 4th Street 
       Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19123 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
This Addendum, dated August 23, 2017, shall modify and become part of the Contract Documents for the 
work of this project.  Any items not mentioned herein, or affected by, shall be performed strictly in 
accordance with the original documents. 
 
BIDDER QUESTIONS: 
 
BID RFI #01 
Question #1. Please confirm that the semi- circular wood and rock structure nearest the new generator needs to 
be removed from the site. 

Response – Confirmed. All landscaping, rock structures, and wood/rock seating structure is to be 
removed/cleared for the new generator.  

Question #2. On the drawings the landscape area is noted to be cleared out. Please let us know if any other 
work needs to be included in this RFP for the landscaping area. 

Response – The landscaping can remain as is. Remove only the wood/rock seating area as identified for the 
new generator.  

Question #3. The existing asphalt in and around the new generator pad appears to be in poor condition. Are we 
to include any repair in this area? If so please specify area and furnish scope of work and specification regarding 
replacement. The existing appears to be a layer of asphalt on concrete block or pavers. 

Response – Portions of the concrete play yard will be required to be removed for installation of new conduits and 
fencing structure. Assume a 20ft x 15ft area of the existing concrete play yard to be removed, new concrete 
surface poured level to the existing surface grade, and install the new generator concrete pad on the new 
concrete surface.  

Question #4. Please confirm that the testing and removal of the existing fuel is not to be included in this RFP 
Response - The existing fuel tank shall be removed by SDP Environmental Group as per drawing E101, 
demolition keynote #2.   

 
 

End of Addendum 


